
We welcome the further consultation on and consideration of the specific duty.  

We are supportive of the attempts to reduce the administrative burdens of the 
specific duty. 

We would request that clear guidance is provided in relation to engagement 
and equality analysis in order to avoid any potential confusion regarding 
responsibilities under the general duty. 

Clare O’Connor 

Policy-Co-ordinator- Equality 

Wandsworth Council.  
 


